**MINUTES** 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION ADVISORY BOARD MEETING

**SEPTEMBER 2, 2010** 

The Historic Preservation Advisory Board (Board) met in regular session

on Thursday, September 2, 2010, at 5:30 p.m. in the Dulaney Room of the Roy

& Helen Hall Memorial Library.

Board Members present included Chairperson Clint Scofield,

Vice-Chairperson Terry Scott, Susan Germann, Bill Kent, Brad McKissick,

Julie Parker, and Bob Smith.

Staff Members present included Historic Preservation Officer Guy Giersch

and Administrative Assistant Terri Ramey.

Chairperson Scofield called the meeting to order.

Chairperson Scofield continued the agenda with the Consent Item. On a

motion by Board Member Germann, seconded by Board Member Parker, the

Board voted 7-0 to approve the following Consent Item:

Consider the Minutes of the August 5, 2010 Historic Preservation Advisory Board Meeting.

Chairperson Scofield continued the agenda with the Discussion Item.

Mr. Giersch discussed the status of the Historic Home Recognition

Program. He presented a Power Point presentation showing the calendar pages

to date. The Board and City Staff discussed some minor changes to the

calendar pages.

There being no further business, Chairperson Scofield declared the

meeting adjourned at 5:45 p.m.

\_\_\_\_\_

Clint Scofield

**CHAIRPERSON**